September 27, 1944.

Lowe & Campbell Athletic Goods Co.,
1509 Baltimore Avenue,
Kensas City, Mo,

Attention: Repalr Department.
Dear Sirs:

We are sending you by parcel post todeay five
basketballs for repair. Two of these had been sent to

your firm previously, end were returned with yowr “repaig”
tag attached, but no work had been done of them.

We will appreciate the repair of these five
balls at your early convenience,

S8incerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




